
 

 

         Date: March 14, 2023 

                                                                                                                  Place: Chennai      

Ref: SHAI/B & S/SE/232/2022-23 

 

To,        To, 

The Manager      The Manager  

Listing Department     Listing Department  

BSE Limited       National Stock Exchange of India Limited  

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower     Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, Plot C/1,  

Dalal Street       G Block, Bandra-Kurla Complex 

Mumbai – 400001     Mumbai – 400051. 

Scrip Code: 543412      Scrip Code: STARHEALTH 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

Sub: Intimation  

 

 On 21st December 22, we had reported about a cyber-related incident in which an unauthorised external 

entity had illegally accessed confidential data and as a responsible insurer, we had filed a police 

complaint followed by a legal complaint against the entity.  

 

Further, during our regular assessment process, an unauthorised access to our Mobile Application was 

observed. Immediately upon noticing of the same, as a responsible licensed entity, we have informed 

the Regulator IRDAI.  

 

The Information Security Team of the Company along with External Advisors is currently reviewing 

the matter.  

 

We were advised to lodge a complaint before the Cyber Police, which has been already filed.  

 

We will issue further updates in accordance with the extant Regulations.  

 

The above disclosure will also be made available on the Company’s website www.starhealth.in 

  

Kindly take the same on record.  

  

Thanking you,  

 For Star Health and Allied Insurance Company Limited, 

 

 

 

S Venkataraman 

Vice President - Compliance Officer 

 

  

http://www.starhealth.in/
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